
Personal site: for and against

Do you know that creating a web presence is a crucial consideration in the modern world? In
view of this, many people believe that all teachers should have their own sites. Others,
however, argue that there are possible disadvantages to this notion.

There are many reasons why forcing teachers to create their own site is a good idea. To start
with, it could provide them with the nearly unlimited space to store their materials. In addition, a
site may play a great role in presenting teachers’ personality and their experience so that more
and more colleagues could attend their sites and share their ideas. It is certain to be very
efficient! Lastly, having their own sites may help teachers to pass various checkups as it will be
quite easy to demonstrate a teacher’s work.

On the other hand, some believe that there are some disadvantages to creating a personal site
of a teacher. The main point of view against a site is that it may turn to be extremely time
consuming. And teachers already overwork a lot! Furthermore, not all teachers are computer
friendly so it may reduce the number of those who would like to communicate. Not to mention
that fact that the Internet is not available everywhere. And it may be costly.

Taking everything into consideration, I still believe that while there are some disadvantages to
creating a site, the advantages for teachers cannot be ignored.
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